
 
 
LETICIA FRAGA 
 
 
Fellow Princeton Democrats, 
 
I have had the privilege of representing you on Princeton Council since taking the oath of office on January 
2, 2018. I have served our community for almost 20 years - first as a volunteer and now as a public 
servant.  As a mother and grandmother, I share your expectations for a community that is safe, family 
friendly and prosperous for all of our residents.  
 
I seek re-election for a second term to continue to strengthen our quality of life and meet our community’s 
many challenges head on.  As a first- generation immigrant, I know firsthand what it means to fight for 
better opportunities for our families, and I have worked to ensure that Princeton stands strong on our shared 
progressive values and to improve our community’s quality of life and economic well-being.   
 
On Council, I have taken the lead to address several important challenges facing our community.  I lead 
Princeton’s 2020 Census Complete Count Committee to work to ensure maximum participation of our 
residents, including those who are historically undercounted. I also head a task force that is working to 
address the parking needs of residents and local employees, as well as overnight guests.  More immediately, 
as liaison to the Board of Health and Human Services, and Chair of the Public Safety Committee, I have 
been closely involved in putting together contingency plans to prepare in the event of a local emergency 
related to the COVID-19 outbreak, keeping in mind that we need to ensure our vulnerable population are 
also well informed and prepared. 
 
My experience working with our municipal staff, dedicated volunteers who serve on our Boards, 
Commissions and committees, and countless local organizations has equipped me with the wisdom needed 
to build consensus and bring community-based solutions to the work ahead.  
 
I have been honored to serve this first term and I am proud of what we have accomplished together. There 
is still much to do.  I look forward to hearing from each of you about your goals for Princeton in the coming 
years, and how we can best meet our challenges. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Council Member Leticia Fraga 
  
 

 


